Kimberly Gibbons
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From: Town Erwin Manager
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 8:04 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons; Donna Johnson
Subject: 202 N 6th Street
Attachments: 202 N 6th St Asbestos.pdf

Good Morning,

John Peregoy wants to demolish an old barn at 202 North 6" Street. He had an asbestos inspection completed and
according to the report there was no asbestos found in the building. Please consider this email as an approval to issue
him a demolition permit. If you have any questions please let me know.

Thanks,
Snow Bowden



